TULSA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

TULSA, OKLAHOMA

Office of the Superintendent

March 25, 1941

Dr. Forrest C. Allen The University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

We shall expect you Monday evening, May 19, and are happy that you can come.

While the Association has no money, we will pass the hat, and I am sure will be able to raise enough to pay the expenses.

We had our first meeting at which about fifty were present, but I am sure that with you as the chief attraction, the number will be augmented greatly.

We are looking forward with pleasure to your coming.

Sincerely yours,

H. W. Gowans

Superintendent of Schools

G:b